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To Whom It May Concern: CON*SUMER" AFFAIRS

As the Director of Materials Management for Valley Medical Center, one of my responsibilities
is to ensure the Medical Center is in compliance with all federal, state, county, local, and any
applicable regulations pertaining to waste types generated by our facilities.

It is our understanding that Kleen Environmental Technologies, Inc. is in the process of
obtaining a certificate of public convenience and necessity from the Washington Transportation
and Utlity Commission to collect and transport biomedical waste and related matters. We support
Kleen Environmental in their efforts to secure authority to operate as an Infection Waste
Transporter in the State of Washington. Furthermore, we find their services to be extremely
important to the healthcare industry, being that they offer innovative technologies and waste
treatment methodologies not offered by current providers. The treatment and disposal
methodologies offered by Kleen Environmental will play a significant role in limiting the
environmental impact of disposal and decrease the quantity of waste disposed. For these reasons
and the simple fact of preserving financial resources we support Kleen Environmental in their
efforts before the Commission and we herby voice a need for the services offered by Kleen.

It 1s my opinion after reviewing KET’ efforts and after conversing with KET staffers that
Kleen Environmental Technologies, Inc. as a Multi-Disciplinary Environmental Management Firm
in it’s capacity as such and a Corporation with years of extensive experience and knowledge of the
Environmental Industry would be a more proficient and capable entity to handle our “biomedical
waste”. Furthermore, because of Kleen Environmentals’ in-depth understanding of the various
waste types, their constituencies, germane regulations, liability management, their ability to
implement due-diligence, and because of their understanding of various other issues associated with
regulated wastes we deem it appropriate to consider Kleen as 2 more proficient entity, capable of
providing a more comprehensive service, including but not limited to, comprehensive manifests,
certificates of destruction, Liability Management Programs, waste packaging, brokering,
transportation, and a compliment of ancillary environmental management services.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. If you should require further
amplification please feel free to contact me at (425) 228-3440 x 5637.

Sincerely,

Locrey) Corpece

Beverly Coryell, Director Materials Management



